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Capital Area MPO Complete Streets Resolution
Kenneth Withrow, MPO Staff

On June 19, 2019 the CAMPO Executive Board adopted a resolution of support for the implementation of
NCDOT’s Complete Streets Policy in North Carolina.  Strategies from the Complete Streets Policy would serve
to implement strong multi-modal networks as the region’s highway network is being constructed.

Staff has drafted a renewed Complete Street resolution specifically for CAMPO that: (1) encompasses
recognition of past related policies, (2) shows support for complete streets history (i.e. the 2019 Resolution of
Support), and (3) clearly states CAMPO’s position on complete streets in modern terms (i.e. using “complete
streets” instead of “universal access”).

The resolution was introduced to the CAMPO Safe Routes to School (SRTS) Subcommittee at their July 17
meeting for their review and approval.  The CAMPO SRTS Subcommittee approved the resolution; which will
be presented to the Executive Board for adoption.

Requested Action: ..Action Adopt the Complete Streets Resolution.
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